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Oriental Motor Asia Pacific Pte. Ltd. Notice 

19 March 2024 

Notice on World K Series [For Asia] and WKII Series changes 

Dear valued customers, we regret to inform our valued customers that we will be discontinuing the production 

of World K Series [For Asia] (AWK) due to unforeseen manufacturing challenges. Despite our best efforts to 

overcome these obstacles, we have determined that it is not feasible to continue manufacturing these products. 

We understand the impact this decision may have on our customers, and we sincerely apologize for any 

inconvenience caused. We remain committed to providing innovative and high-quality products hence we 

offer the World KII Series (WKⅡ) as the replacement, we appreciate your understanding and continued 

support. 

Record 

1. About the changes

a. The production of the AWK Series will be discontinued from 1st April 2025

b. The recommended replacement will be the WKⅡ Series

c. List price of the equivalent WKⅡ Series models will be matched to the AWK Series, please 

contact our staff to get the latest pricing details

2. Lead time changes

a. WKII Series

i. From 16 Working days to 4 Working Days

b. World K Series [For Asia]

i. From 4 Working days to 20 Working Days

c. Lead time may be subjected to prevailing remaining quantities, some AWK models may have a 

longer lead time

3. Date of change

a. Monday, 1 April 2024 - for list price changes

b. Thursday, 2 May 2024 - for lead time changes
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